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Hello Starlight Ranch Residents 
For those of us that go enjoy the swimming pools the 
good news is the pools have been fixed and the new 
pool furniture is here to enjoy just in time for those 
hot summer days. It's great to see them both open to 
cool off and relax.  There is a bit of information that I 
would like to pass on to our community that 
management brought to our attention. There have 
been some residents that have gotten calls requesting 
personal information for banking. They want us to 
remind you that you should never give that 
information to someone calling you. I know that most 
of us already know this, but some of those callers can 
really be good at tricking people into giving up that 
information and then using it to steal your money. 
Please don't fall for their tricks!  
 We would like to remind residents that there are rules 
and regulations in our park and the HOA is bringing the 
violations to management attention on a continuous 
basis. One of those rules that a lot of residents 
complain about is cars parked sideways on the apron 
of their driveway and with a little help we did find 
where that was issued as a violations by management 
back in 2013 and cars can be towed for doing that. 
Adding pavers to the side of a driveway to park double 
wide is also a violation. We are working to have that 
problem fixed. There is a good reason for these rules. 
Having our water and sewer lines in those areas 
driving on them can break those lines with the sand 
base soil we have here in Florida. Hope to see some 
new smiles at our activities, if you have not been to 
one lately you may want to come enjoy some time 
with your neighbors. 

Curt 

 

 

 

DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE SCHEDULED 

FOR JUNE 25TH IS CANCELLED DUE TO 

LACK OF INTEREST 

 

 

FYI: 

(For Your Information) 

The HOA Board of Directors monthly business 
meetings will be suspended for the summer. No 
meetings will be held June, July or August 2022. 
The board will still be working diligently for the 
community. All activities will continue and be 
scheduled accordingly. Keep an eye on the 
newsletter calendar also the postings on the 
bulletin boards to see any activity date and time.  

The next HOA Business Meeting will be on 
Wednesday September 14, 2022 
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NAME BIRTHDAY ANNIV 

Carmen Cartagena 1 
 Annette Moreno 1 
 Edie Carvalho 7 
 Lucy Mejias 7 
 Cindy Russell 7 
 Elynn Jenkins 8 
 Betty Scott 9 
 Mile Yamin 10 
 Joan Laverty 12 
 Richard Collard 14 
 Mike Jones 20 
 Favian Hernandez 20 
 Wilson Correa 21 
 Dana Hurlburt 21 
 Wanda Cox 23 
 Alida Roman 23 
 Rodrick Jacobs 23 
 Iris Perez 25 
 Lisa Hughes 26 
 Corin Grullon 27 
 Eneida Castillo 29 
 Bertha Meyer 29 
 Sylvia Rivera 29 
 Linda Shays 30 
 

   James & Beatrice Olouglin 16 

Edward & Gerry Eten 
 

30 
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STARLIGHT RANCH MOBILE 

HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 

2925 Wild Horse Road, Orlando, FL 32822 

2022 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

Curt Delong – President 

407-616-3745 

Dawn Hughes – Vice President 

321-347-8837 

Mary Rivera –Secretary/Director 

321-663-0507 

Georgia Moffat – Treasurer/Director 

407-233-4053 

Estelle Deneumoustier – Director 

603-997-9559 

Albert Erdmann – Director 

407-362-5338 

Roger Hebert – Director 

407-592-3850 

 

JUNE BINGO DATES 
MONDAY – OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
6th, 13th, 20th, 27th 6:45pm (MUST PURCHASE CARDS BY 6:30 

pm) 

>>>>TUESDAY 21st – STARLIGHT RESIDENTS ONLY  
CARE PLUS HOUSEHOLD ITEM BINGO 10 am 
FRIDAY – OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th 10:00am (MUST PURCHASE CARDS BY 9:45 

am) 

>>>>SATURDAY 
14th 1:00pm – ICE CREAM SOCIAL/GIFT CARD 
BINGO FREE TO STARLIGHT RESISENTS ONLY 
 

 

 
TUESDAY JUNE 14th - FRONT CLUB HOUSE 2-4PM 

BROUGHT TO YOU BY STELLA MARKETING 
 

 

ICE CREAM TRUCK 
WEDNESDAY – JUNE 
22nd – FRONT CLUB 
HOUSE 
 
1-2 PM 
 

 
FATHER’S DAY DINNER 
SATURDAY – JUNE 18th 

5:00pm - FRONT CLUBHOUSE 
Be sure to add your name to the list at the 
front clubhouse if you plan on attending 

DESERTS WELCOME 

 

 

 

KARAOKE & TACOS EVENING 
SATURDAY JUNE 25th 
FRONT CLUB HOUSE 

6 pm – 8 pm 
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Editorial Opinion:  Speeding on  Our Streets  
By Resident Mary Rivera  
 
Everybody is in a hurry to get somewhere.  Judging by the number of residents, visitors & sometimes vendors speeding 
through our community;  it’s a miracle we have not had a fatality.  It is time again to remind our residents there are speed 
limits on all of our community streets.  The front of the park from Pershing  Avenue to Ranch House Road has a speed limit 
of 10 MPH,  both ways coming in and leaving the park.  Wild Horse Road has a speed limit of 25 MPH and  ALL the side 
streets have a  10 MPH speed limit. When you speed you are breaking the law.  Not stopping at the stop signs is also 
illegal. These issues have been rampant for some time now. Where I live in the back of the park, Horse Shoe Bend is used 
as a drag strip. We all need to slow down PLEASE. Remind your family and guests to obey the speed limits. There are no 
sidewalks on any of the side streets. We have many senior residents who walk throughout the park, some for recreation 
and some for rehabilitation. It is just plain careless and disrespectful not to obey the speed limits. Let’s hope one of your 
family members doesn’t get run down. 
 

 

 

HOW DO WE STOP THE SPEEDERS? LET US COUNT THE WAYS 
Hello everyone; I have had a successful Aortic Valve Replacement. 
Now let’s address the speeding problem in Starlight Ranch. The posted speed limit signs mean nothing. If you are one of 
the lucky residents who live on Wild Horse Road, I call it the Daytona 500 speedway. You will have a front row seat to all 
the action, as vehicles race between the speed bumps, like time trials, accelerating to 50-60-70 MPH, this includes 
residents, visitors, service vehicles and don’t forget the noisy motorcycles. Digital electronic signs that tell you how fast 
you are driving might help. Residents who drive the speed limit usually get honked at, while being passed. Now for some 
comic relief, maybe the HOA could set up a match race between the UPS and FEDEX trucks. Wild Horse Road residents 
could put for sale signs on their front lawns, because people always slow down to read them. During my walks, I could 
wear one of those old time sandwich boards that would say in big letters “SLOW DOWN, OLD PEOPLE STILL LIVE HERE”. 
Speeding and middle of the road driving takes place on the side streets too, almost hitting residents walking their dogs. 
It’s a good thing they have noisy mufflers and play loud music to at least give you a warning. By the way Florida is selling 
cars without turn signals, since nobody uses them. A few years ago, on a morning walk, while crossing the street a 
speeding car almost hit me. I yelled at the two young men that they were speeding. They said “no English”. I pointed to 
my phone and told them that I was recording this. I was only bluffing; I did not know how to do that on my phone. They 
became very angry and they started swearing at me, using every swear word known to the English language. They sped 
away in anger. I chuckled to myself, Must be true that when you are learning a new language you always learn the swear 
words first. Till next time, Peace and Love,  
Barry Verenini 
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Starlight Ranch Office 

After hours/weekends 
407-273-3130 

407-770-7015 

Platinum Security 407-271-5747 
Platinum Security 6pm-6am 407-561-4218 
Orange Cty Animal Control 407-836-3111 

 

Sheriff – Non-Emergency 407-836-4357 
Mosquito Control 407-254-9120 
Crime line 800-423-8477 
Narcotics Tip Line 407-521-2400 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS  

 

 

Emergency Dial 911 
Non-Emerg Help & Information Dial 311 
United Way/Elder Services Dail 211 
Universal Towing 407-816-0102 

 


